
 

 

 

 

Dear Driver and Co-Drivers, 

We would like to welcome you to the Boone Forest Rally elementary school event on 
September 22nd. Your presence at the three elementary schools to interact with 
students, sign autographs, and inspire them is a wonderful gesture. While it may not be 
mandatory, the kids and the community would certainly appreciate it. Let us come 
together to make their day and give back to the community. 

 

If you are interested in attending this event, please contact me for details on the 
meeting location and time. 

 

Best regards, 

Erik Hubbard 
Director of Backroads of Appalachia  
423-293–1712 
 


